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December 17, 2014

Debra Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

I3-36~
Re: Ecova, Inc. Aggregator/Broker Licenses DM12.O~5(Electric) and DMj2—iO~(Gas)

Dear Ms. Howland:

Please be advised that effective December 9, 2014, Ms. Jana Schmidt has been appointed as President
and Chief Executive Officer (“CEO) of Ecova, Inc., immediately replacing Mr. Jeff Heggedahl. Ms.
Schmidt’s mailing address is:

Jana Schmidt
400 Northridge Road
Suite 1000, 10th Floor
Atlanta, GA 30350
678-226-0680
E-Mail: jschmidt@ecova.com

Unless otherwise instructed by the Commission, any subsequent changes to Ecova’s Officers and/or
Board of Directors will be communicated at the time that annual reports and/or renewal applications
associated with Ecova, Inc’s energy-related license(s) are submitted to the Commission.

Donato Capobianco
Sr. Vice President, General Counsel


